
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Assembly 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 

 Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

 

FROM: Tyson Cox, Assembly Vice-President 

  

DATE: September 19, 2023 

 

RE: LAYDOWN Cox Amendment #1 to Resolution 2023-60, Recommending an 

Amendment to Title 14 of the Alaska Statutes, Relating to School Boards, to Allow 

for Term Limits for School Boards (Derkevorkian) 

 

 

The recently filed ballot initiative to establish term limits for the Alaska State Legislature was 

disqualified by the Alaska lieutenant governor based on procedural grounds but also due to the 

Department of Law finding that the measure was likely unconstitutional. Therefore, it’s 

appropriate to remove the fifth whereas clause indicating that a ballot measure, if approved, could 

set term limits for the Legislature.  

 

[Please note the bold underlined language is new and the strikeout language in brackets is to be 

deleted.] 

 

➢ Remove the fifth WHEREAS clause as follows: 

 

 

[WHEREAS,  a recently filed ballot measure would set term limits for lawmakers serving in the 

Alaska Legislature; and] 

 

 

Your consideration is appreciated.   

DocuSign Envelope ID: F36AD1D6-9767-49F8-BC73-1BE4715B7F8A


	RE: LAYDOWN Cox Amendment #1 to Resolution 2023-60, Recommending an Amendment to Title 14 of the Alaska Statutes, Relating to School Boards, to Allow for Term Limits for School Boards (Derkevorkian)

		2023-09-18T14:48:53-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




